ADVANCE COPY

MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Regional Executive Directors
DENR Regions 2, 5, 6, 7, 9, 13, MIMAROPA, and CAR

ATTN : The Protected Areas Superintendents
Mt. Pulag Natural Park
Palaui Island Protected Landscape and Seascape
Buhi Wildlife Sanctuary
Mts. Iglit-Baco Natural Park
Olango Island Wildlife Sanctuary
Northern Negros Natural Park
Naga-Kabasalan Protected Landscape
Siargao Island Protected Landscape and Seascape

FROM : The Chief, Wildlife Resources Division
In-Charge, Office of the Director

SUBJECT INVITATION TO ATTEND THE PREPARATORY ACTIVITIES
FOR THE PRODUCTION OF THE BATCH 5 OF “OUR
FRAGILE EARTH PROTECTED AREAS OF THE
PHILIPPINES DOCUMENTARY VIDEOS”

This pertains to the audio-visual production for Protected Areas (PAs) in the
Philippines initiated by Senator Loren Legarda and entrusted to the Department of
Environment and Natural Resources. The Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB)
has commissioned Business Unusual Media Solutions, Inc. to produce the
audio-visual presentation (AVP) of selected eight (8) PAs, to wit:

Mt. Pulag Natural Park

Palaui Island Protected Landscape and Seascape
Mts. Iglit-Baco Natural Park

Buhi Wildlife Sanctuary

Olango Island Wildlife Sanctuary

Northern Negros Natural Park

Naga-Kabasalan Protected Landscape

Siargao Island Protected Landscape and Seascape
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The production of AVPs will further enhance the Bureau’s efforts on
biodiversity conservation and promote public awareness on the importance of PAs
as well as the species and ecosystems present in Philippine Protected Areas.



In view of this, the Bureau will be holding a meeting on December 12, 2023 at
9:30 am via Zoom in preparation for the story conference scheduled on January
23-24, 2024 in Quezon City.

Relative to the online meeting, we are providing you with the Zoom
credentials for your reference:

Meeting ID: 816 2095 3839
Passcode: 986803

We would also like to request the PASus to fill out this online form prior to our
meeting on December 12, 2023: https://forms.gle/DSmneoibizKbrsJu9

Ms. Susan Joyce Se and Mr. John Marwin Aranes of this Bureau will
coordinate with your Office on this matter. Should you have further queries, your staff
may contact them at 02 8934 6031-35 local 227, 230 and 231 and thru email at
susanjoyce.se@bmb.gov.ph and aranesmarwin@gmail.com.

For information and consideration.

ANSON M. TAGTAG
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